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Kids for Kindness- The theme for October is love. Love 
is a special feeling that fills your heart. You show love in 
a smile, a pleasant way of speaking, a thoughtful act or a 
hug. Love is treating people and things with special care 
and kindness because they mean so much to you. Love 
is treating other people just as you would like them to 
treat you – with care and respect.  
 

 

Important Dates in October 

• Oct 1 – Subway for hot lunch 

• Oct 1 – Terry Fox Run 

• Oct 6 – Cross Country Run @ IC 

• Oct 8 – Wasabi for hot lunch 

• Oct 11- Thanksgiving Day, No School 

• Oct 13 – PSG Meeting 7:00pm 

• Oct 15 – Triple O’s for hot lunch 

• Oct 15 – School Mass 9am grade 4 to lead 

• Oct 21 – Fresh Slice for hot lunch 

• Oct 22 – Provincial Pro-D Day 

• Oct 25 – Individual Picture Day 

• Oct 29 – Costume Day & Assembly 

• Oct 29 – Subway for hot lunch 

 

  

What a great start to the year at St. 
Mary’s! We are continuing to do a lot 
of handwashing and spacing out! 
Please continue to keep your child 
home if they are sick. Families are 
doing a fantastic job with following 
our protocols. This is one reason why 
St. Mary’s is such an amazing school, 
the support of the families. 

Please continue to participate 
throughout the year with our 
fundraising events.  

The theme for Catholic Education 
throughout our Diocese this year is 
“One Family, One Hope in Christ.”  We 
will recall this theme as our children 
pray, work and play together.  
Remember, at St. Mary’s School, We 
put our Faith in Learning! 

 

 

Orange Shirt Day 
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Tuition– Tuition can be paid all at once via visa/mc, cheque or 
cash or monthly installments.  You can pay online using Visa 
or MC directly on the website. E-Transfers are available! 
Send funds to smsaccounting@cispg.ca . 
 

Terry Fox Run – Thank you for your participation in this St. 
Mary’s tradition and helping raise money for the Canadian 
Cancer foundation.  
 

Dress for the weather! – A reminder to please dress for the 
weather every day. Unless it is pouring rain, we will still be 
outside in the mornings and at recess and lunch.  
 

Return – It Recycling – You can support the school by bringing 
your bottles and cans to a Return-It Express depot. The St. 
Mary’s account is 94794 or the school phone number 
2505637502. You can print a label and leave your bags in the 
designated area. Extended family is welcome to join as well, 
this can be done at any Return-It center! Thank you for your 
support!  
 

Absentee Notes – Please call the office when your child is sick 
or absent. Please send in a note for the audit. Thank you! 
 
Pancake Breakfasts – We are cancelling the October pancake 
breakfast but are hopeful that we will be able to host our 
December breakfast. Stay tuned for news closer to the date!  
. 
Husky T-Shirts – There are Husky t-shirts available at the 
school office for $10 if your child needs a new one this year.  
 
PSG – PSG currently has two open positions to fill; secretary 
and vice-chair. If you are interested in either opportunity 
please contact the school office. Thank you!  
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